
 

 
 

16 May 2016 
 
Dr. Arthur B. Weglein  
University of Houston 
Dept of Physics, SR-1 Room 617 
Houston, TX 77204-5006 
 
Dear Dr. Weglein, 
 
It is my privilege to notify you that by unanimous decision of the SEG Honors 
and Awards Committee and the SEG Board of Directors you have been selected 
to receive the Society’s Maurice Ewing Medal. This honor is in recognition of 
your work on the inverse scattering series and writing and teaching for the 
seismic industry. 
 
“The Maurice Ewing Medal shall be awarded from time to time to a person who, 
in the unanimous opinion of the Honors and Awards Committee and of the Board 
of Directors, is deserving of special recognition through having made major 
contributions to the advancement of the science and profession of exploration 
geophysics. The award of the Maurice Ewing Award shall confer Honorary 
Membership on its recipients.” 
 
Official recognition of your award will take place on 18 October 2016 during 
SEG’s Annual Meeting in Dallas, TX, USA. You will be notified of the exact time 
and place as soon as arrangements have been finalized. 
 
In preparation for this occasion, please invite someone to prepare a written 
citation for publication in the program booklet and subsequently in The Leading 
Edge. Please complete the attached information sheet and return it to Mandi 
Duckworth by email (mduckworth@seg.org) by 27 May. To meet the program 
booklet production deadline, your citation must be received by 24 June. We will 
contact the person you select to write your citation concerning its preparation as 
soon as you notify us. We will also need a recent photo of you by the 24 June 
deadline. In order to maintain continuity throughout the program book, we are 
requesting a hi-resolution (300 dpi) TIF or JPG digital photo of you in business 
attire. Please send your photo to Mandi. If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact Mandi at the email address listed above. 
 
On behalf of the Society, congratulations on being selected to receive the 
Maurice Ewing Medal. Your important contributions to the sciences and our 
profession are greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John Bradford 
2015-16 SEG President 
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